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WilmU alUmni association coat drive
The WilmU Kent and Sussex County Alumni Association just completed their 5th Annual Winter Coat Drive. This year the 
Chapter began the collection on September 28th and ended on December 7th, 2012. Approximately 110 coats, hats, 
gloves, and scarves filled the many boxes that were located at various Wilmington University sites.  

All of the WilmU Alumni Chapters make it a priority to give back to their community in a way that is meaningful and 
useful.  Chapter Chairs Patricia Burrell (‘05) and Dalia Nichols (‘02) were instrumental in organizing the event 5 years ago 
and have continued to oversee the collection and distribution to local charities. This annual coat drive is one of the Alumni 
Association’s largest community outreach events.  

Thank you to the Wilmington University Community who donated apparel.  Warm holiday wishes to all of you!


